FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION

38
VOTE SHEET

SEPTEMBER 26, 2000

RE: DOCKET NO. 000102-TL - Complaint of ABA Professional Association, Inc.
against BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc., regarding billing for ISDN
service.

Issue 1: Should the Settlement Agreement be approved?

Recommendation: Yes. Staff believes that the Settlement Agreement should
be approved by the Commission. It appears that BellSouth has resolved Mr.
Lora’s billing issues, which was his original complaint.

Issue 2: Should this docket be closed?
Recommendation: Yes.
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